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From: Peter Girling 
Sent: 06 December 2018 11:42
To: Planning Policy
Cc:
Subject: RE: Draft Landscape Character Assessment

Dear Sir

Whenever has East Devon District Council taken any notice of the fact that the Blackdown Hills are in an AONB when
it comes to making decisions to protect them i.e. Dunkeswell Kart Club, which is a blight on the landscape and
responsible for Air and noise pollution and excessive traffic on our roads? Lets face it The area surrounding
Dunkeswell Aerodrome is a dumping ground for all unpalatable enterprises.

What a complete and utter waste of time and money

Yours faithfully

Peter Girling
Chairman


